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Straddie Aero Club Inc 

Feb 2012 Newsletter 

 
 

Thirty eight people in twenty one aircraft 

braved light showers to attend Our Saturday 

breakfast fly in. 

 

It just goes to show you what pilots will do 

for a breakfast as good as ours!  

 

On Saturday afternoon two Chinese war 

birds from Balina arrived and stayed the 

night.  They mistakenly thought the 

breakfasts were on a Sunday morning.  They 

camped at the strip and Pat and the club 

crew served up ten breakfasts on Sunday 

morning.  Pat do you think we should have 

every weekend Saturday and Sunday 

breakfasts?  Only joking of course! 

 

Duncan Shiels has prepared a Taxiing guide 

for pilots for our field.  As we all know it 

can be a bit of a squeeze when we have all 

eaten, talked and decided to depart at the 

same time.  A bit like the end of an air show! 

Please peruse this on the airfield info page 

on our website and feel free to make any 

comments. 

 

A couple of photos on these two pages of 

some familiar faces and aircraft from this fly 

in. 

 

See you all in March 

 

Fly Safe 

 
 

 
 

 

c/o Unit 4, 15-21 Gibbs St 

Labrador QLD 4215 

Ph (07) 55379364 

E-Mail:  info@stradair.com 

Website:  www.stradair.com 
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Above a Tecnam P2002 Sierra 

 

Below: A Tecnam P92 Echo Super 

 

 

 
 

Above a Piper PA-30 Straddie 18
th
 Feb 2012 

 

 
 

Above a ICP Savannah S 

 

Below an ICP Savannah 

 

 
 


